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Stroud District Local Plan Review Examination 
 

Inspectors: Victoria Lucas LLB MCD MRTPI and  
Yvonne Wright BSc (Hons) Dip TP MSc DMS MRTPI 

 
Programme Officer: Ms Charlotte Glancy 

Email: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

Tel: 01903 776601 Mobile: 07519 628064 
 

____________________________________________________ 

 
8 November 2022 
 

Sent by email 
 
 

Dear Stroud District Council 
 
Lisa Smith v SSLUHC [2022] EWCA Civ 1391  

 
We refer to the judgment of 31st October 2022, regarding the 
interpretation of the Planning Policy for Traveller Sites (PPTS) and the 

application of that policy to gypsies and travellers who have ceased to 
pursue nomadic lifestyles. In light of this judgment, we would like to 
know whether the Council wishes to review the assessment of Traveller 

site needs.  
 
We would be grateful for your written response, by email, within 7 days of 

the date of this letter. If the Council has any queries on the contents of 
this letter, please contact us through the Programme Officer. 
  

Yours sincerely  
 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright  
 

Inspectors appointed to examine the Stroud District Local Plan Review 
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